From: Mohan, Menaka (CI-StPaul)

To: Belayhun Gebreamlak

Cc: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council

Subject: RE: Complain the tobacco shop at 444 Maryland ave W
Date: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 9:47:12 AM

Attachments: image002.png

Hello,

The planning Commission public hearing for this case is closed, but the City Council has a hearing on
this item tomorrow (6/2). | have forwarded your comment on to them.

Best,

Menaka Mohan

Principal Planner, MCRP, MPH

Pronouns: she/her

Saint Paul Department of Planning & Economic Development
25 W 4th st

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651-266-6093

menaka.mohan@ci.stpaul.mn.us

www.StPaul.gov
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From: Belayhun Gebreamlak <bgebreamlak@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 9:08 AM

To: Mohan, Menaka (CI-StPaul) <Menaka.Mohan@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Complain the tobacco shop at 444 Maryland ave W

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Good morning,

I am new resident on 425 maryland ave W since september 2020. Since then i am noticing lot of
criminal activities on tobacco shop including gun violence. My dream was to live better without
stress but due to this tobacco shop it ruined my hope. Especially for my two kids hoping to live
better in such community makes me to see why city of saint paul allow such business in this area. Do
the community disrupted by on tobacco shop worth for the city. Plz help us by get rid of the shop
and make our dream of living better.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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